Allen, Amber

From: Sheila Lyon

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 5:48 PM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: 1108 W. 9th Street - Brass-Goddard House - Addition/remodel - HR 22-084089

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*k%k

*** External Email - Exercise Caution

June 30, 2022

RE: 1108 W. 9th Street — Brass-Goddard House — Addition/remodel- HR 22-084089

Dear Historic Landmark Commissioners,

On Monday, June 27", Tim Cuppett, architect, presented the Brass-Goddard plans for an addition/remodel. Tim made
changes to the plans to include the Architectural Review Committee’s recommendations. The OWANA Zoning
Committee supports this project.

Sincerely.
Sheila Lyon
OWANA Zoning Committee

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
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